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Mr. Michael Hammer, Superintendent of Schools
mhammer@rsu19.net

September 20, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As the federal law has shifted from No Child Left Behind (NCLB) to  ESEA (Elementary and
Secondary Education Act), schools continue to strive to hire teachers who meet the credentials
and hold the appropriate certifications to teach the grade levels and subjects they are hired to
teach.

As you know, our school receives federal funds to support the programs we offer to your child.
We believe that all of the teachers working in our school are qualified for their teaching
assignments. This letter is to inform you of your right to request the qualifications of your child’s
teacher. If your child is in the classroom of a teacher who has not met all of the requirements to
obtain full certification, you will receive notification from the school.

Your child’s teacher is dedicated to the success of every child in the class. I thank you for your
continued support of your child’s education and encourage you to communicate with his or her
teacher on a regular basis so that together we can provide your child with the best education
possible.

Sincerely,

Mike Hammer
Superintendent of Schools
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